
First Parents’ Day 2023/2024 

(23 February 2024) 

 

The First Parents’ Day in this school year was successfully held on 23 February, 

2024 (Friday) with all parents participating in the event. 

 

Our school holds Parents’ Days twice annually in order to maintain strong bonds 

and foster close communication with parents, thereby enhancing overall teaching 

effectiveness. 

 

Most of the meetings were conducted face-to-face, complemented by online 

meetings and telephone conversations, through which parents could gain a better 

understanding of their children’s performance at school. Working hand in hand with 

parents, our school spares no effort in nurturing and cultivating our children. 

 

 

 
Class teachers sincerely engage in discussions with parents                                

regarding their children’s academic progress and overall performance 

 



 
Class teachers attentively engage in discussions with parents and students                                  

 

 

 

 
The dual-class-teacher system in S1 helps parents gain a comprehensive 

understanding of their children’s performance at school 

 



 
Students express their gratitude and extend a warm welcome through creating artworks,                                                               

while class teachers patiently listen to parents’ feedback. 
 

 

 

 
Our Reception Team is fully prepared to warmly welcome parents 

 



 
Principal YUEN (Centre) and Assistant Principal LO Wai-yan (left) attentively listen 

to a parent’s sharing 

 

 

 

 
Assistant Principal Mr. TO Siu-wing (3rd right) actively engages in discussions with 

parents to exchange insights and perspectives on student development 

 

 

 



 
A break area has been set up in the covered playground for parents to rest and                

interact with one another 

 

 

 

 
Students carefully review the academic ranking list together with their parents 

 


